
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

   

GPBC BYLAWS REVISION 

A number of committees and individuals have requested changes to 

the Church’s Bylaws.  After review of draft revisions by the Deacons, 

the draft Bylaw revisions are available, in the Narthex for your review.  

These proposed changes are being provided in advance of our October 

26, 2022 Business Meeting where they will be discussed and acted 

upon.  Please pick up your copy of the proposed Bylaw revisions and 

attend the October 26th Business Meeting. 
 

BREAD FOR WORLD HUNGER 

Gloucester Point Baptist Church W.M.U. ladies will be baking bread for 

“World Hunger” on October 15th. Orders will be taken TODAY, Sunday,      

October 9th, after service.  The cost of each loaf is $10.00.  The bread 

will be ready for pick up on Sunday, October 16th.  100% of the        

proceeds will go toward World Hunger with all supplies being donated 

by the Ladies of the W.M.U. 
 

CHURCH VAN 
The Transportation Committee has reviewed options related to the 
church van and make the following recommendations: 
 
1) After reviewing the current age, condition, repairs needed, value 

and safety concerns associated with the 2001 Ford Econoline XLT 
350, the committee recommends that the church sell the van. 

2) As has been past practice, the committee requests that remaining 
monies constituting the difference between annual receipts and 
expenses be credited toward the purchase of a new church van. 

 

COMMUNITY MORNING OUT 

Thank you to all the lovely ladies who came out to the first Community 

Morning Out on Tuesday. We had a record number of attendees, 20 

ladies came out to hear a devotional, craft a beautiful gift box, enjoy a 

snack and spend time enjoying and making new friends.  We look  

forward to seeing you all again on November 1st at 9:30am!!  
 

REMINDER 

We are still collecting nonperishable food items and hygiene items, 

along with nonperishable baby food and baby hygiene items. There is 

an urgent need for diapers of all sizes as well as baby and adult      

hygiene items. Bring your donations to our church on Sunday mornings 

or during office hours, M-F 9am-12pm, and drop them in the box near 

the Narthex entrance.  Food distribution will take place on the  1st and 

3rd Tuesday, prior to 11:00am at Bellamy United Methodist Church. 


